
Year 5 Relationships, Health and Sex Education 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 11 Jun 2021 13:17 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

You will know from our Newsletter on 21st May that our new Personal, Social, Relationships and 

Heath Education policy (PSRHE), is available on our website. If you indicated in the admission 

booklet that your preference was for your child to opt out of the sex education (SRE), we would be 

grateful if having looked at our new policy and plans, this is still the case and the reasons for 

requesting your child’s withdrawal. Letters should be addressed to the Headteacher before 18th 

June 2021. 

The children will be bringing home an envelope addressed to you. This contains a copy of a booklet 

'Busy Bodies'. 

Thank you, 

Year 5 team 

 


